
NON-ACCEPTANCE OF PREMIUM 
PAYMENTS BY METROBANK

Effective November 2, 2017, Metrobank will temporarily cease to accept 
premium payments from PhilHealth members via the over-the-counter 
collection system until further notice.

However, members in the Formal Economy can still pay at Metrobank 
branches through the eGov facility.

For a complete list of our Accredited Collecting Agents, members may 
call our 24/7 Corporate Action Center Hotline at (02) 441-7442 or visit 
our official website, http://www.philhealth.gov.ph/partners/collecting.

Further clarifications or inquiries on this advisory may be directed to 
the Accreditation Division, Treasury Department at (02) 634-0239 or 
(02) 441-7444 extension 7460 to 62.
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